
 

ASX ANNOUNCEMENT                                                             10 December 2021 

 

Cancellation of Proposed Issue of Securities 
 

 
Horseshoe Metals Limited (ASX: HOR) (“Horseshoe” or the “Company”) advises 
that the Appendix 3B and timetable announced by the Company on 
24 November 2021 in relation to the Company’s proposed non-renounceable 
entitlement offer (“Rights Issue”) is cancelled. 

The Company expects to announce an updated timetable in relation to the Rights 
Issue early next week. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Board of Directors of HOR has authorised this announcement to be given to 
the ASX. 
 

Enquiries 
 
Kate Stoney 
Non-Executive Director, Company Secretary 
T: +61 8 6241 1844 
E: info@horseshoemetals.com.au  

 


